
UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE TEST OF THE AUTOMATIC TABULATING EQUIPMENT 

WESTFIELD SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION – APRIL 25, 2023 
 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A 19:53(a)-8, notice is hereby given that on Friday, April 21, 2023 at 9:00am, a test 
of the automatic tabulating equipment shall be conducted at the Office of the Union County Board 
of Elections, 271 North Broad Street, Elizabeth, NJ 07208.  This tabulation equipment will be used 
for the tabulation of the Mail-In Ballots and Provisional Ballots cast in the Westfield School Board 
Election on April 25, 2023. 


